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Recruitment Effort Updates

Recruitment
• Bylaws state that the BAC should have a minimum of 9 and maximum of 15 members
• Currently 14 members on the BAC, with 6 members not returning after October 2024

• We have a minimum of 1 spot and a maximum of 7 spots to be filled
• 10 total applications were submitted

• Application cycle “closed” on July 5th. However, the recruitment will remain open 
year round

Outreach Effort
• BAC Recruitment notifications sent to our community partner organizations

• Over 130 CBOs contacted
• June outreach event focused on the BAC membership, past contributions, and the 

application cycle
• Applications currently being reviewed by OCR and Advisory Committee
• Our goal is to notify applicants of recruitment results by August


